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         Town of Holland, MA—Finance Board       

            

                               Meeting Minutes 

            

                       April 30, 2018 

 

Call To Order  

 

The Chairman called to order a meeting of the Holland Finance Board at 7:00 P.M. on 

April 30, 2018 at the Holland Town Hall. The primary purpose of the meeting was the 

public hearing presentation of the FY19 budget.  

 

Roll Call 

 

Finance Board members present were:  Ernie Fancy, John Ebersold, Joe Yiznitsky, Don 

Laing and Mike Brady.                                                          

 

Approval of Minutes  

 

There was no vote on the approval of minutes of prior meetings. 
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Agenda Items 

 

  

 Public Hearing Presentation: 

 

 Chairman Fancy made a Powerpoint presentation of the proposed FY19 budget for the  

Town of Holland. Approximately 25 people attended the presentation. Several 

questions were asked during the presentation, and were answered satisfactorily.  

 

At the end of the presentation the Highway Surveyor made a request for an additional 

$3,000 to fund a Bulk Recycling project, noting that the prior effort was successful. As 

the budget was already balanced, additional funds were not available. But, the 

Executive Secretary indicated that $3,000 could be moved from the Town Hall Expense 

account to fund the Bulk Recycling project. Also, the Highway Surveyor noted that a 

number of headstones in the town cemetery are in need of repair, and that funds should 

be budgeted for that purpose in the FY20 budget. 

 

Next Meeting 

 

The next meeting will be held at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, May 9, 2018.       

 

Adjournment 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by:  Mike Brady 


